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3 CHURCH AND TEACHER REPRESENTATION ON THE EDUCATION COMMITTEE
(AN140-2003)

As of 1st May, 2003 the Authority will have vacancies for three Church representatives and assuming
the Council agrees to carry on previous practice will also have vacancies for two teacher
representatives on the Education Committee.

It is proposed that the current Church and Teacher representatives continue in their present capacity
after 1st May, 2003 until such time as the Council agree their Committee structure.


